
Sault Tribe Chairperson Aaron Payment asks for 
your help: 
 

Please Support Medicaid Expansion 
Dear Tribal Members, 

Today I ask you to contact your local State Senator to show 
support for the Senate version of HB 4714 which proposes to 
incorporate the Medicaid expansion included in the federal 
Affordable Care Act into Michigan's Medicaid Program. 

This is one of the most bipartisan efforts on a major issue that 
was passed last week in the Michigan House of Representatives 
and would expand Medicaid eligibility to over 400,000 people in 
Michigan. 

The State Senate is expected to leave for break beginning June 
20. With your help in contacting your local Senator, we will be 
able to get this vital legislation signed into law before the break.  

The vote is scheduled for tomorrow, June 19, and is very close. 
Please call now.  

Please call your senators and tell them you support Medicaid 
expansion. You can find your senator by clicking this link: 

http://www.senate.michigan.gov/FindYourSenator/byad
dress.htm 

Aaron Payment, Chairperson, 
Sault Ste. Marie Tribe of Chippewa Indians 

 


